
Optical Dispensing 
Qualification  
Review Project

We need  
your focused 
attention!

HumanAbility is a Jobs  
and Skills Council funded  
by the Australian Government 
Department of Employment 
and Workplace Relations.

Our Optical Dispensing 
Qualification Review Project 
will help keep the optometry 
sector vibrant and relevant 
to meet Australia’s vision 
and eyecare needs. 
It includes a review of the HLT47815 
Certificate IV in Optical Dispensing 
qualification against current industry needs, 
skills and technologies. 

The project will update the qualification to 
ensure it aligns with regulatory requirements, 
safety and wellbeing outcomes for clients,  
and to create clear and sustainable career 
pathways to support existing and future 
growth in the industry. 

A Technical Committee has been established 
to provide expert advice for this project and  
a consultation strategy has been prepared  
to engage a range of stakeholders.

Research and data analysis is currently  
underway to prepare draft units of 
competency, qualifications and skill sets for 
the national stakeholder consultations.

Benefits of being involved 
Your involvement in this project is important and will:
•  provide insight into current and emerging trends

within the sector
•  identify training and skills needed to meet industry 

requirements
• identify career pathways and opportunities within the sector
•  help to update the qualification to reflect current and future

industry practices.

How to get involved
Please visit humanability.com.au to find out more about the project and 
to register for project alerts, updates and consultation opportunities.      

Webpage: Optical Dispensing Qualification Review – HumanAbility

There will be a range of activities during the consultation period –  
such as workshops, surveys, interviews, meetings and submissions.

http://www.humanability.com.au
https://humanability.com.au/projects/optical-dispensing-qualification-review-.aspx



